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Monday

December 16
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Dragon’s Dish

Updates from the Forest

Tuesday
December 17

Wednesday
December 18

Thursday
December 19

Friday
December 20

Caroling in the Gym
@ 9:00 a.m.

Christmas Shop
Christmas Cast
Practice @ Lunch

recess

Coding Club

Caroling in the Gym
@ 9:00 a.m.

Christmas Shop

Caroling in the Gym
@ 9:00 a.m.

Christmas Shop
Choir & Handbell

Dress Rehearsal @
Lunch recess

Caroling in the Gym
@ 9:00 a.m.

Handbells (4-6) @
Lunch recess

Hot Lunch (if
ordered)

Grades 3-6
Christmas Concert
1:30 p.m. & 6:30
p.m.

Festive Fashion Day

Caroling in the Gym
@ 9:00 a.m.

Crafts and
Colouring (Gr 3 & 4)
@ Lunch recess -
Mrs. Meyer’s Room

Hot Diggity Dog
Lunch (if ordered)

Dear Forest Green Families,

A Festive Week at Forest Green!
The holiday spirit is in full swing as we celebrate the last week of school before the break! The
halls are alive with excitement, and we are thrilled to share the festive activities planned for our

students:

;¢ Carolling: Students and staff will join together in joyful carolling, spreading holiday cheer
throughout the school.

£3 Christmas Shop: Thanks to the generosity of our Parent Fundraising Society, every student
will have the opportunity to shop for two gifts for two special individuals. These gifts will be
wrapped and sent home, ready to place under the tree and make someone’s holiday even

brighter.

Grades 3-6 Concerts: Our talented students are ready to shine in their holiday concerts!
These performances are sure to warm your hearts and showcase the amazing work they’'ve

done to prepare for this festive tradition.

& Festive Fashion Day: Students and staff are invited to show off their holiday spirit by
wearing their favorite festive outfits! Whether it's a cozy holiday sweater, sparkling accessories,
or a fun seasonal costume, let’'s celebrate in style!
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We are so grateful for the support of our families and community in making this week a
memorable one for everyone at Forest Green School.

Wishing You a Restful Holiday Break

As the holiday season approaches, we want to extend our warmest wishes to all of our
students, families, and staff for a joyful and restful break. This is a special time to relax,
recharge, and create cherished memories with loved ones.

We are so proud of the hard work and dedication our students have shown throughout the first
part of the school year. We look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for a
fantastic start to 2025!

School resumes on Monday, January 6, 2025.
Happy holidays and best wishes for the new year!

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2024/2025 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram.

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either

780-963-7366 or forestareen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,
Leah and Miranda

(Principal and Assistant Principal)

5210-45 Street w: forestgreen.psd.ca
Stony Plain, AB p: 780-963-7366
T7Z1R5 f: 780-963-0341


https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca

